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Docket No. 50-346

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. L. F. Storz

Vice President - Nuclear
Davis-Besse

c/o Toledo Edison Company
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo,'0H 43652

Dear Mr. Storz:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-346/93019(DRP))

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 10, 1994, in

response to our letter dated December 9, 1993, transmitting a Notice of

Violation associated with Inspection Report No. 50-346/93019(DRP). We have

reviewed your corrective actions and have no further questions at this time.

These corrective actions will be examined during future inspections.
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Sincerely,

ih. . . . - - ,

acr!,w..I c ened by L.D crerw' V.

f

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Projects Br:r.:.h 3
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|J. K. Wood, Plant Manager.
W. T. O'Connor, Manager

Regulatory Affairs
D. C. Shelton, Senior Vice President-

Nuclear ,

State Liaison Officer, State
of Ohio

Robert E. Owen, Ohio
Department of Health ,

A. Grandjean, State of Ohio, '

Public Utilities Commission ;

OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII ..

'

Licensing Project Manager, NF

bcc: PUBLIC
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